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Tuesday, 19th January, 2021  

Information re: Free School Meals  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The school has been issuing your Free School meal vouchers via Wonde since the school closure in 

January.  We wanted to notify you that we will be moving to the government free school meal voucher 

scheme provided through Edenred from week commencing Monday, 25th January.   This is the same 

system that was used in the Summer holidays last year, so please be patient whilst vouchers are being 

issued.  In the event of any delays we have decided that your first voucher through them will be for 2 

weeks of free school meal entitlement which would be £30.00 (£15.00 a week government 

entitlement).   

The new voucher scheme will not issue vouchers via text as per the scheme we have previously used.  It 

is important that the school has your current email so we can send the voucher link directly to you.  If 

you do not have an email please text us as we will have to issue your vouchers manually.   

There is a parents frequently asked questions document provided by Edenred found below:- 

https://www.edenred.co.uk/reward-recipients/Free-School-Meal-Vouchers/ 

https://www.edenred.co.uk/Documents/DfE/DfE_FreeSchoolMeals_ParentCarerFAQs.pdf 

 

Many thanks for your continued support.  Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at:- 

moorpark@moorparkjunior.co.uk, 

 

Stay safe and take care, 

 

Mrs Searl, 

(School Business Manager) 
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